safety warnings

It is important that parents know that they are responsible for their baby's
welfare in our sessions. Best advice is to give a little safety warning when
handing out the first toy.

‘Just a little reminder that you are responsible for your little one while at the
class so please keep them in eye sight and arms reach at all times'

Never be afraid to correct a parent (on a one-to-one basis rather than a
name and shame) who is doing something risky or repeat any safety
information, we want to ensure that everyone is very safe when they are
with us.

Please regularly inspect toys for damage to ensure that everyone is getting
something clean and well maintained every time.
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